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Announcements:  Dr. Collins provided updates regarding Sen. Maggie Hassan’s (D-NH) visit on 
February 16, 2018, and shared NIH’s tentative Congressional schedule for FY 2019.  Dr. Collins 
also provided updates on the new working groups for NIH’s Advisory Committee to the 
Director. 
 
Trans-NIH Pain Initiative Discussion 
 
Dr. Collins and Dr. Larry Tabak, Principal Deputy Director, led a discussion on the trans-NIH 
Pain Initiative effort. 
 
 


